Administration
· Covid Update – As most know, this past week we were taken out of the hot spot protocols and allowed to play golf in foursomes.  In hindsight, AHS had made a mistake and took Cypress County off the hot spot list too soon, as in order to be removed from a hot spot, you need three consecutive weeks of low case counts.  Anyways, we have been notified of this error by AHS and we are now required to go back to our twosome strategy starting Monday May 17th.  This strategy will last until May 31st when we should be notified of any changes to the protocols.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Twosome Strategy –Starting Monday May 17th, we will continue booking tee times as we have in the past, however, we would expect all current and future bookings and groups to split into 2 twosomes and/or singles. In order to keep a good pace, we will not permit groups of three or four. This should also help to prevent groups from joining up due to slow play.  Rules for the next two weeks include:
· There will be only 1 cart allowed for each tee time and/or group.
· Current bookings will be split into two tee times
· Continue booking tee times as normal and we will split times in to two groups.  If you are a twosome or a single, book as four, so you do not get paired up with strangers.
· Hopefully all this makes sense, and know we are trying to be vigilant and follow all AHS rules while also ensuring all members get a chance to play some golf and keep their mental health.

· We know this is not a perfect scenario and we are doing our best to accommodate everyone.  Should you have any questions please contact Trevor @ 403-581-4653 ext. 114
